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Attention: D. A. Nussbaumer, Chief 2
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Source and Special Nuclear Materials Branch '

Division of Licensing and Regulation . [[Q- ;

Reference: LR:JCD, 70-133 s
,

Gentlemen: %
,

In your letter of March 23, 1962, you requested the filing of a new -

application to permit the renewal of License SNM-183 for the period
,

and purpose described in our letter of March 14, 1962 In view o,f
this requirement, our need for the extension has' been reconsidered. $

Since we have no specific plans at this time for further work with
enriched uranium, we have decided to withdraw our request for-
extension as contained in our letter of March 14, 1962

Since all work with enriched uranium has been completed at this !4

facility, we have been proceeding with decontamirr. tion of the area. .

and collecting contaminated materials and equipment for transfer to r

an approved disposal agency. To permit this action to be brought *

to an orderly conclusion, we request that our License SNM-183 be
extended to July 31, 1962 to complete the remaining cleanup activities -
and accomplish the transfer of the contaminated wastes.

Your assistance in this matter will be appreciated.

Very truly yours, f
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D . Berge

' b Project Administrator :
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